
The current CUPE 5512 Agreement expired on
August 31, 2022. The employer and union agreed in
May of 2022 to defer bargaining to the fall of 2022.
After two interest-based bargaining sessions held
September 28 and 29, 2022, and through a
collaborative process, the parties reached a
tentative agreement on September 29, 2022. The
tentative agreement was ratified by CUPE 5512
members in early November 2022. The Board voted
unanimously today in favour of the agreement. The
fully signed agreement will be available on our
Prairie South website. Prairie South would like to
extend our thanks to the CUPE 5512 Executive and
National CUPE Representative Alex Lenko for their
work with our team for a successful result.

Board Highlights
December 6, 2022

Today was an exciting day for Prairie South as we
entered into a MOU with the New Southern Plains
Métis Local #160 which will allow us to explore
new initiatives to promote the Métis culture
across Prairie South Schools. 

Assiniboia Composite High School Boys
Team won 3A Gold
Briercrest Christian Academy Girls Team
won 3A Silver
Rouleau Boys Team won 1A Bronze

Congratulations to the following teams who
won medals at Provincial Volleyball:

For more information visit www.prairiesouth.ca.

Tentative CUPE Local
5512 Agreement

Signing of Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) with the 

New Southern Plains Métis Local #160 

Provincial Volleyball

By-Election in Subdivision #6
Following the resignation of Todd Johnson,
trustee in Subdivision #6, the Board has set a
by-election date for March 9, 2023 to fill the
vacant spot. The Returning Officer for the by-
election is Heather Boese and Nomination Day
has been set as February 2, 2023. Watch our
website for more information coming soon.


